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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Dear Current Resident: 

 

As part of Irvine Unified School District’s (IUSD) ongoing efforts to enhance our school’s facilities, IUSD is considering the installation 

of field lights at Woodbridge High School to extend the usability of our sports fields, allowing for evening practices and events. 

 

IUSD will conduct a community feedback meeting beginning promptly at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 7, 2024. All interested 

persons are invited to participate in the community feedback meeting, which will provide information and allow IUSD to gather feedback 

on the proposed project. If you are unable to attend but would like to submit comments, you may do so by sending them to: 

 

Adriana Olivas - Facilities Planning Technician 

Facilities Planning 

Irvine Unified School District 

2015 Roosevelt 

Irvine, CA 92620 

AdrianaOlivas@iusd.org 

 

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK MEETING 

Thursday, November 7, 2024 - 6:00 p.m. 

Woodbridge High School – Staff Lounge 

2 Meadowbrook, Irvine, CA 92604 

 

cc: John Fogarty, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services, IUSD 

 Kelvin Okino, Executive Director, Facilities Planning and Construction Services, IUSD 

 Joe Chapin, Director, Maintenance & Operations, IUSD 

 Jesse Barron, Coordinator, Facilities Planning, IUSD 

 Keith Tuominen, Executive Director, Secondary Education, IUSD 

 Linzi Gorzycki, Principal, Woodbridge High School, IUSD 

 Annie Brown, Public Information Officer, Superintendent’s Office, IUSD 

 Stephanie Frady, Community Development, City of Irvine 

 Alders Maintenance Association, Woodbridge Village Master Association 

 Ivyhill Maintenance Association, Woodbridge Village Master Association 

 Cottages Maintenance Association, Woodbridge Village Master Association 

 


